

CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

TONY THURMOND

STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

CLARK BROOKE, Ed. S., SUPERINTENDENT

California School for the Deaf • 39350 Gallaudet Drive, Fremont, CA 94538 • 510-248-4204

Dear Families and Adult Students:

With great excitement, we will be doing most registration forms online for returning CSD students instead of mailing out paper forms! This will save paper and time! Plus, we believe this will increase accuracy in our database system. Please go to https://www.csdeagles.com/apps/pages/register. You will find the forms that need to be fully completed and submitted electronically, including the **student ID** number (see on the right hand corner of this letter). This form is compatible with the following browsers and operating system: Google Chrome, Mozilla Firefox, Opera and Safari. It is recommended not to use Internet Explorer as some visual problems can be expected with older versions.

If you do not have access to the computer or you need assistance, we will have registration booths available at the Klopping Theatre lobby during IEP week (June 3 to June 6). Feel free to stop by and complete the registration forms there! Furthermore, you can also go to the public library near your home to fill out the forms electronically if it is convenience.

Additionally, we will have our annual registration day at CSD on Sunday, August 18, 2019 (more details will be available later).

If, for whatever reason, you prefer to fill the forms out on paper, please contact Amelia Ortiz at Pupil Personnel Services at 510-344-6146 or at aortiz@csdf-cde.ca.gov. She will mail you the hard copies.

Please note that if your child has a special diet requirement due to food allergies, you must have the form printed and signed by the student's primary physician. Also, if your child needs a physical for sports, that is a separate form that needs to be filled out and signed by a physician.

Please feel free to contact Amelia if you have any questions about the new e-registration process.

All the best.

Barbara White, Pupil Personnel Services Director

bwhite@csdf-cde.ca.gov

Sarbana White MFT

510-344-6095